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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr 99% Expected Attendance 

Y2M 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2W, Y5C 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y3Kn, Y4G 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y6D, Y6K 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y4C 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke 89% Series risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
 
 10.10.24 Hello Yellow 

 11.10.24 – Individual Photos 

 26.10.24 – October Half Term 

 04.11.24 – Return to school 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

Staff Training Day 
This week is a shorter week for our 
children as staff are attending a 
training day tomorrow. Children will 
return to school on Monday the 30th 
September. 

Autumn Weather 
We have had several  
children who have  
come to school today  
without a coat. We always try and 
get outside at playtimes even if 
there are light showers. Please 
make sure you send your child with 
an appropriate coat every day. 

Hello Yellow 
 

On the 10th October we will be  
supporting World Mental Health day by  
inviting children to come to school  
wearing something yellow with their school uniform. To raise 
money to put towards resources for our children, we will be 
asking for a £1 donation on the day. Children will also be 
able to take part in a word search challenge (KS2) and a 
colouring challenge (KS1/EYFS) for 50p. 
 
Each class will be taking part in PSHE and art lessons to raise 
awareness about how we can support each other’s mental 
health.  

Term-Time Holidays 
 

In line with the  
latest Government  
guidelines for  
attendance, we  
are not allowed to authorise any 
term-time holidays regardless of 
a child’s attendance.  
 
Despite this, it is crucial that 
parents/carers still fill out a 
holiday form so we know that 
your child is safe and well.  
 

European Day of Languages 
Today Miss Kirk led a special  
school assembly to reveal the  
results from our European Day of  
Languages challenge. Each class  
was challenged to say hello in as many different 
languages as possible. 
  

In 1st place – Miss Dunn’s Class 

In 2nd place – Mrs Keyes’ Class 

In 3rd place – Miss Myers’ Class 

 


